
 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

This has been a week of records being broken! We had our annual Sports Day which was held in the 
Princess Royal Sports Arena in Boston. Six coaches of students spent the day competing in a variety of 
different sporting events. 

I am pleased to share the results of the overall House winners: 
 

1ST 2ND 3RD 4TH 5TH 6TH 

McLaren Trinity Nova Peake Holland Johnson 

 

We also achieved some new school records:  

• Harley Thacker Holland House  Year 7 Boys 200m  28.47s 

• Karolina Uzpelke McLaren House Year 7 Girls 300m  54.68s 

• Emily Carter  Johnson House Year 7 Girls 800m  3.00 mins 

• Matheus Jankura Peake House  Year 7 Boys Shot  9.26m (2.72kg) 

• Magdalena Pliszka Nova House  Year 8 Girls 100m  13.02s 

• Jess Gildon  Trinity House  Year 8 Girls 300m  52.17s 

• Charlie Healey  Johnson House Year 8 Boys Long Jump 4.53m 

• Ryan Lee  Holland House  Year 8 High Jump  1.40m 

• Chloe Revell  Trinity House  Year 9 Girls 100m  12.95s 

• Giani Lautaru  Peake House  Year 9 Boys Shot Putt  10.49m 

• Millie Revell  Trinity House  Year 10 Girls 100m  14.05s 

• Lucy Wilson  Holland House  Year 10 Girls 300m  53.98s 

• Abbie Elsey  Nova House  Year 10 Girls 800m  3.22 mins 

• Erin McMurray Trinity House  Year 10 Girls 1500m  6.20 mins 

• Wiktor Jablonski Peake House  Year 10 Boys Shot Putt 10.93m 

Well done to everybody taking part, record breakers, winners and runner ups. This annual event is 
certainly in keeping with our school ethos of Aspire, Challenge and Achieve! 

 

 

Friday 24th June 2022 



On Wednesday 29th June 2022, we have our House Music Competition evening from 5.00pm to 7.30pm. 
Tickets are free of charge and are being snapped up quickly. Our musicians have been busy practicing 
each day. I look forward to being a judge on the panel, for the event. Students and their family are invited 
to come along to the evening to lend their support. If you would like to attend, you must pick up your free 
ticket from Mr Barrett or Miss Armstrong. 

Finally, our amazing Year 11 GCSE and BTEC Art students have the opportunity to display their art pieces 
in the Geest Gallery at Ayscoughfee Hall in Spalding. Ayscoughfee Hall Museum’s Geest Gallery offers a 
rare amenity to the local community. Its purpose is to give local artists a place to showcase their talents 
and we are honoured to be displaying our GCSE and BTEC Artist’s work. The Gallery is an airy room with 
large windows and high ceilings which provides ample room and light to display our student’s works to 
the best advantage. We are having a private showing for our students and families, on Saturday 2nd July 
2022 from 11.00am to 1.00pm. Invites will be sent out in the post next week. The work will then be 
displayed throughout the month of July which will be open to the public. Please come along and see our 
talented students work on display. 

I am incredibly proud of all our student’s achievements this week as I am every week! At Spalding 
Academy, we are always determined to provide our students with the best opportunities in school.  
Our students certainly take on these challenges with resilience and determination.  

What another super week! 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jemma Curson 
Head of School, Spalding Academy 

 

 

You can follow Spalding Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/SpaldingAcademy  

• www.facebook.com/SpaldingAcademy  

• www.twitter.com/SpaldingSLAT  
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